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7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Trafford Centre Trade Fair Thursday 13th February 2025 

I am writing with an exciting opportunity for our Young Enterprise Student Company. They have the chance to 

attend The Trafford Centre Trade Fair. This is a fantastic chance for students to practice sales skills, use the 

opportunity to market themselves and their product, and hopefully generate some sales in one of Manchester's 

most popular shopping centres. 

The trip details are as follows: 

Date of Trip: Thursday 13 February 2025 

Departure Time: 8.30am, students must be in school at 8:15 and register with their form tutors before going to 

meet in the refectory 

Means of Transport: Minibus 

Arrival Time Home: 15:30 – 16:00 approximately. You are responsible for making safe arrangements with your 

child to travel home once we arrive back at school. 

Cost of Trip: Free 

Consent to attend 

Consent for your child to attend must be given under the trips section of the Arbor app. 

Clothing 

Students are required to wear school uniform for this opportunity.  

Food 

Students should either bring a packed lunch, or money to buy food from one of the many vendors at the Trafford 

Centre.  

Students who are eligible for free school meals will be provided with a grab bag. 
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Medical/Dietary Needs 

We will use the information previously provided on the school’s Arbor system in relation to medical conditions or 

dietary requirements so please check the Arbor app to ensure that these are up to date, along with any contact 

telephone numbers in case we should need to contact you during the trip. 

Students requiring an inhaler or emergency rescue medication such as EpiPens should ensure that they bring their 

own medication and carry it with them at all times. 

No other medication can be carried by students. If any medication is likely to be needed during the trip, this 

should be handed to the trip leader, in the original, named box with a completed medical consent form which can 

be collected from reception or Mr Farquhar should you need one. 

Other information 

On arrival at The Trafford Centre, students must stay in groups of no fewer than 3-4 people and will be provided 

with the school emergency number should they need emergency assistance. 

We hope that your child will embrace the opportunity to join us on this trip. Should you have any queries, please 

contact the trip leader by email: chris.lewis@stockport-academy.org  

Yours faithfully, 

C Lewis 

Mr Lewis 
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